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Rogers - State Representative Scott Richardson (R-Bentonville) announced he will seek re-election to 
the Arkansas House of Representatives, on Wednesday. “Voters elected me to lead the fight for the 
values we care about in Northwest Arkansas- better education, better jobs, and less government intrusion 
in our lives. I’m very proud of my record on these issues and am looking forward to continuing to fight 
for District 13,” Richardson said.  

In 2023, Richardson sponsored legislation to improve education, reduce taxes and burdensome regulations, 
improve public safety, and increase voter integrity. Richardson said he is willing to take on tough issues to find 
workable solutions.  “We still have many opportunities in our state to do more, but today we are better because 
of the things we accomplished during the 2023 regular session”, he said. 

Scott pledged to continue to focus on providing relief to struggling families. “Under the Biden administration, we 
have skyrocketing prices and historic inflation which is making it difficult for Arkansans to make ends meet. I was 
proud to support 130 million in income tax relief, so Arkansans can keep more of their hard-earned money. We 
need to continue to work toward eliminating the state income tax and I will continue to fight to reduce the 
property tax burden on Arkansans,” said Richardson 

Representative Richardson serves on the following legislative committees: Public Health, Welfare and Labor; 
City, County, Local Affairs; Advanced Communication and Information Technology1; Arkansas Legislative 
Council1. 

For a full listing of Representative Richardson’s accomplishments, bills he worked on, biography, and positions 
please visit https://rscottrichardson.org.  
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Phone: 479-308-8260 
information@rscottrichardson.org 
Address: 4106 SW Rhinestone Blvd 
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